
From: Paula McMinn
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Proposed Ponds Off Parke Creek Road
Date: Monday, August 24, 2020 3:39:19 PM

Has an environmental impact study been done on this proposal?  Why weren't nearby property
owners notified directly?  Something a little more than a notice in the newspaper would have
been more local government friendly.  I would suggest the county slow down a bit in selling
off and further polluting our county.  And as a local government entity, I also suggest you
work more closely with the citizens and land owners of the county.  If not, you may find
yourself out of a job in the near future.

-- 
Paula McMinn
Email: mmcminn18@gmail.com
Phone: 509-859-1016
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